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Brian F. O’Connell, AICP

Room 306 - City Hall
Director of City Development fty Ha

730 Washington Avenue
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262-636-9151

Fax; 262-636-9329

Joseph G. Heck, AICP
Assistant Director of City Development

April 3, 2008

Mayor Gary Becker
Members of the Common Council
c/o Janice Johnson-Martin, City Clerk

Subject: Request to amend the project plan of Tax Incremental District No. 15.

Dear Mayor Becker and Honorable Aldermen:

When TID No. 15 was created to fund the redevelopment of the Homeward Bound
property at 1014 Dr. Martine Luther King, Jr. Drive, it was believed that a bank-related
community development corporation would be the lead partner for the redevelopment. In
the intervening months, the Redevelopment Authority has taken on that role. The TID
project plan should be amended to reflect this change.

I respectfully ask that this item be referred to the City Plan Commission for its review
and recommendation. '

Sincerely,

Brian F. O’Connell
Director of City Development
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